411 Brixton Avenue St. Lambert, P.Q. June 9, 1962

Dear Mr. Allen,

Thank-you for your letter of April 30. I am sorry I was unable to answer sooner, but I was busy working on the Comet and Nova sections display for the Edmonton meeting. Your Centre was represented in this display with the reports on Comet Seki-Lines you sent.

No standard forms have been printed for reporting observations of comets, as it is not expected observers would want to follow a rigid programme. However C & N Form #4 is a useful guide for observers. Enclosed are a few C & N forms #2 used in the search part of this programme. If your Centre wishes to take an active part in searching for new stars and comets, let me know and I will send more forms.

Again, thank you for the letter and observations. I hope your Centre keeps up the good work.

Yours truly,

Jim Low